Board Glossary Nawbo
Yeah, reviewing a books board glossary nawbo could go to your close contacts
listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be successful. As
understood, triumph does not suggest that you have astonishing points.
Comprehending as capably as covenant even more than new will find the money for
each success. bordering to, the declaration as without difficulty as acuteness
of this board glossary nawbo can be taken as skillfully as picked to act.
Prosodic Markers and Utterance Boundaries in American Sign Language
Interpretation Brenda Nicodemus 2009 This new volume discusses the prosodic
features of spoken and signed languages that indicate rhythm, stress, and
phrase length as conveyors of emotion in conjunction with Nicodemus's
groundbreaking research on prosodic markers in ASL.
Accounting and Reporting for Not-for-Profit Organizations Melisa F. Galasso
2020-06-29 This title provides the tools necessary to go beyond the theory and
create value-added services for accountants’ clients. In the not-for-profit
arena. This book allows readers to examine, evaluate, and perform case studies,
which will enhance their working knowledge of fundamental not-for-profit
accounting and reporting, presentation requirements, note disclosures unique to
not-for-profits, and options allowed under generally accepted accounting
principles. Key topics include: Financial statement presentation, including
FASB's financial reporting standard Statement of activities Statement of
financial position and statement of cash flow Note disclosures Contribution
concepts Functional expense and allocation of costs Endowments Operating versus
non-operating Split interest agreements and beneficial trusts Agency
transactions Programmatic investments Common financial statement mistakes
Texas Wine Pioneers Gretchen Glasscock 2020-11-05 In the early seventies, when
America began to awaken to locally sourced food and wine, Gretchen Glasscock,
returned to Texas from the East with a degree from Columbia University and a
penchant for research. Taking over management of the family's 20,000 acres of
ranch land and seeking to diversify their interests, she upended a Texas A&M
Study asserting that all Texas was a hot and humid climate suitable for growing
only jug wines. She identified the region around Blue Mountain in Fort Davis,
as cool and crisp, like Napa or parts of France. Before planning and planting
her vineyard, Glasscock proceeded to bring in renowned viticultural and enology
experts to guide her and others in developing what has become an award winning
multi-billion dollar Texas agribusiness. This book provides new details
recorded by a Texas wine pioneer, advocate, activist and entrepreneur who lived
it. Her groundbreaking research and hard fought wine legislation laid the
foundation and enabled the development of an award winning Texas wine industry.
This is a tale of epic battles and larger-than-life personalities, including
iconic global winemakers, titans of the wine industry, newcomers who wanted to
create this groundbreaking new industry and Texas legislators who either caved
or fiercely fought the well-financed liquor lobby that had one goal: to kill
change. It explores the future of the Texas wine industry, particularly in this
present moment of a pandemic that has forced wine-tasting rooms and wine
festivals to shut down. Glasscock's solution is to establish an online wine
sales platform for all Texas wineries to be able to market their wine online
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and deliver it to a wine lover's door, in a way that will create a new
prosperity for the Texas wine industry.
Create Robust Revenue Gretchen Glasscock 2022-02 "What a wealth of knowledge
and know-how! I applaud Gretchen Glasscock for sharing all the steps about how
to properly create a website, so it is automated and can generate an income
without extra hours of work. Her expertise and years of building websites and
working on the Internet are shared in this incredible step-by-step guide for
anyone to be able to do what she does!. I felt empowered and excited to get
started with building something for my future. It's as if Gretchen is my
personal coach, guiding me in the right direction! It's all in the book and
explained in understandable terms with illustrations." Amazon ReviewGlassock
has created and operated websites on the Internet since 1996; provided career
and business content to Fortune 500 Companies, and been published
internationally by Cambridge University Press, universities and business
organizations and translated into Mandarin Chinese, reaching a Chinese audience
of more than two million. Glasscock is all about building community and making
work faster and easier by using less money, more brain power, automation and
smart outsourcing. She wrote this book to help you do the same.
Everyday Public Relations for Lawyers Gina Rubel 2019-08-31 Everyday Public
Relations for lawyers is a no-nonsense, practical guide with hands-on advice on
all the critical aspects of public relations, from the dos and donts of media
relations to controlling your message to harnessing the power of the
internet.Public relations and communications specialist Gina Rubel covers
everything you need to know about promoting yourself, your firm and your
practice:Start your PR journey by walking through the strategic planning
process.Learn how to establish ethical and measurable public relations goals
and objectives.Define how you want to be perceived, identify your key messages,
and determine your target audiences.Execute your plan with effective
communications and smart media outreach.
Anatomy of a Business Plan Linda Pinson 1989
Entrepreneurship Michael Laverty 2020-01-16
Business Foundations: A Changing World O. C. Ferrell 2017-01-31 Business
Foundations: A Changing World carefully blends the right mix of content and
applications to give students a firm grounding in business principles. Where
other products have you sprinting through the semester to cover everything,
Business Foundations: A Changing World allows breathing space to explore topics
and incorporate additional activities to complement your teaching. Build from
the ground up, Business Foundations: A Changing World is for faculty and
students who value a briefer, flexible, and integrated resource that is
exciting, happening, focused and applicable! What sets this learning program
apart from the competition? An unrivaled, focused mixture of exciting content
and resources blended with application examples, activities, and fresh topics
that show students what is happening in the world of business today!
Pure Instinct Kathy Kolbe 1993 Uses case studies of "high achievers" to show
how instincts can predict success in business and the consequences of being
forced to act against instinct
All In Startup Diana Kander 2014-06-30 If Owen Chase can't find a way to turn
his company around in thenext nine days, he'll be forced to shut it down and
board-glossary-nawbo

2/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 28, 2022 by guest

lay off all ofhis employees. He has incurred substantial debt and his marriage
ison shaky ground. Through pure happenstance, Owen finds himself pondering
thisproblem while advancing steadily as a contestant at the WorldSeries of
Poker. His Las Vegas path quickly introduces him toSamantha, a beautiful and
mysterious mentor with a revolutionaryapproach to entrepreneurship. Sam is a
fountain of knowledge thatmay save his company, but her sexual advances might
prove too muchfor Owen's struggling marriage. All In Startup is more than just
a novel about eschewingtemptation and fighting to save a company. It is a
lifeline forentrepreneurs who are thinking about launching a new idea or
forthose who have already started but can't seem to generate thetraction they
were expecting. Entrepreneurs who achieve success in the new economy do so
using anew "scientific method" of innovation. All In Startupdemonstrates why
four counterintuitive principles separatesuccessful entrepreneurs from the
wanna-preneurs who bounce fromidea to idea, unable to generate real revenue.
You will likely get only one opportunity in your life to go "allin" in on an
idea: to quit your job, talk your spouse into lettingyou drain the savings
account, and follow your dream. All InStartup will prepare you for that "all
in" moment and makesure that you push your chips into the middle only when the
oddsare in your favor. This book holds the keys to significantlyde-risking your
idea so that your success appears almostlucky. Join Owen and Sam for this oneof-a-kind journey that will set youon the right path for when it's your turn to
put everything on theline.
Principles of Small Business Management Timothy S. Hatten 2012 Principles of
Small Business Management, 5e, International Edition provides a balanced
introduction to both entrepreneurship and small business management with a
focus on achieving and maintaining a sustainable competitive advantage as a
small organization. Current issues including global opportunities, service,
quality and technology are highlighted throughout the text. The streamlined
format allows instructors to cover the entire text of 18 chapters within a
standard semester timeline without sacrificing important topics. The Fifth
Edition features a special focus on the impact of the financial crisis on small
business management. The online Business Plan Guide and templates provide some
of the most extensive information available on business planning.
Leaving In Style Janise L Graham 2022-03-27 Leaving in Style is the story of
Grace discussing the many aspects of succession planning with Business
Strategist, Janise Graham. Together, they draft a plan that ensures her
business will thrive through any unexpected transition and brings her peace of
mind. Combining her business savvy with her love of fashion, Janise's framework
for succession planning made it easy for Grace and will make it easy for you,
to: - Differentiate between pre-planning and crisis planning - Increase
stability with your team - Build equity in the business - Identify essential
employees and their commitment level - Recruit the right professional team
players - Facilitate effective annual meetings - Prepare to exit your business
with style If you have a successful business that relies heavily on your
presence to survive and thrive, this book is for you.
Entrepreneurship and Small Business Management Kenneth R. Van Voorhis 1980
Small Business Management Timothy S. Hatten 2005-04 Hatten provides a balanced
introduction to both entrepreneurship and small business management before
turning his focus toward achieving and maintaining a sustainable competitive
advantage as a small organization. Current issues including global
opportunities, service, quality and technology are highlighted throughout the
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text, and the Third Edition features an increased emphasis on small business
ownership by women and minority groups. Additional coverage is given to the new
Small Business Administration size standards, creating a personalized business
plan, and e-commerce. New! A full chapter is devoted to creating a business
plan. Two complete plans written by undergraduate students appear in the
text—one designed for a service business, the other for a retail establishment.
Electronic Business Plan Templates are also available online. New! "What Would
You Do" exercises provide realistic opportunities for students to think
critically and realistically. New! "Profile in Entrepreneurship" boxes
spotlight individuals who've created new products and businesses. New! Eduspace
course management system. New! Coverage of small business ownership by women
and minority groups has been increased throughout the text New! End of chapter
questions ("Comprehension Checks") have been added to each chapter. Author
created supplements including the Instructors Resource Manual, Test Bank and
PowerPoint slides, ensure seamless integration of the text and teaching
resources. A shorter length accommodates one semester courses without
sacrificing important topics.
Entrepreneurship Bruce R. Barringer 2008 Undergraduate course in
Entrepreneurship and New Venture creation. Entrepreneurship 2/e takes students
on the entire journey of launching a new venture, with a unique emphasis on the
front end of the entrepreneurial process.
A Financial Management System for Community Banks: Finanical reporting 1989
The Three Strategies of the Unstoppable Woman Britt Santowski 2010-07 This new
book is a game-changer for entrepreneur-curious & entrepreneur-minded women
Instead of delivering water to a thirsty community, this book shows you how to
dig your own well so that you can provide for yourself. For now. For the rest
of your life. It sets out to reposition entrepreneur-minded women within you.
Thus empowered, this book will move you: * from paralysis to potential * from
hostility to harmony * from fear to freedom * from stagnation to action * from
shame & blame to power & mobility * from invisible to spectacular This book is
unlike any other book ever written on the subject Oh, sure, there's a plethora
of books out there that promise you change. "If I can do it, so can you," many
of them tout, and they proceed to tell their stories. Of course, if that were
true, then there would be a Disneyland on every street corner, Warren Buffet
would have no secrets, there would be a hidden millionaire in every fry chef,
and world peace would have arrived centuries ago because universal wealth would
have long ago been achieved. This book is different, in that author Britt
Santowski: => Respects YOU the reader, recognizing that your life's experiences
is what makes you the expert, the center. She doesn't waste time showing you
what's wrong with you; she points you to all that can be right. => Views the
challenge of becoming an entrepreneur exclusively through the eyes and
experience of woman. Because, guess what, women ARE different. => Understands
that change can only come when the fear of staying "here" is going to hurt more
than your fear of fading into a permanent state of inconspicuity. => Prepares
you to shift from a invisible "role" (mother, wife, daughter, employee) to a
spectacular contributor in both your own life and your legacy with others =>
Takes you over the hurdle that it's never too late. Even if you're halfway
through life, you've got a second half to fill. This book will help you fill
it, momentously. => Shows you how to reach inside yourself, and discover and
activate the power of your full potential. Learn about the three ultimate
strategies that will help you structure an unshakable foundation of confidence
and success While no book can guarantee your success (and RUN AWAY if one ever
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deigns to make such a promise!), this book gives you the three foundational
strategies upon which you can structure your own success: Accountability,
Collaboration and Initiative. The Three Strategies of the UNSTOPPABLE WOMAN
will show you: * Why letting go of your inner VICTIM is critical for your
future success, and why you need to walk away from her sweet cousin, BLAME *
How to recognize and celebrate your inner genius (and yes, she is there) * Why
having a definite major purpose is critical to your success * How you can
easily expand your network and influence, by simply leveraging what you already
have access to * What's wrong with the Law of Attraction, and how you can avoid
the pitfalls of woo-woo gurus * Concrete tools that will create an unstoppable
momentum to guide you into a life of your creation After all, here's the bottom
line: You will spend more time dead than alive. Deciding to take control of
your "alive time" puts you in the Director's chair. The Three Strategies of the
Unstoppable Woman will give you the three ultimate strategies that you can use
to establish baseline confidence in whatever it is you choose to do with your
life. This is NOT "Just Another Boring Business Book." No business plans, no
capital fundraising proposals, no spreadsheets. All that is yet to come. This
is the book that precedes all others. If you don't have the proper mind set, an
unbreakable mental foundation, all the business tools in the world will not
help you succeed. This book is about starting at the most logical place: The
beginning. And if you didn't start there, it's never to late to back up!
Amigos Del Otro Lado Gloria Anzaldúa 1993 Did you come from Mexico? An MexicanAmerican defends Joaquin, a boyy frp, Mexico who came across the border. The
Border Patrol is looking for him and his mother who are hiding. His newly found
friend Prietita took him to the Herb Lady to help him with red welts.
Individuals' Saving Irwin Friend 2021-09-09 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you
may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience,
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface.
We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Small Business Tax Education Program
Export/import Reference Glossary 1993
Gender Linda L. Lindsey 2020-12-17 A landmark publication in the social
sciences, Linda Lindsey’s Gender is the most comprehensive textbook to explore
gender sociologically, as a critical and fundamental dimension of a person’s
identity, interactions, development, and role and status in society. Ranging in
scope from the everyday lived experiences of individuals to the complex
patterns and structures of gender that are produced by institutions in our
global society, the book reveals how understandings of gender vary across time
and place and shift along the intersecting lines of race, ethnicity, culture,
sexuality, class and religion. Arriving at a time of enormous social change,
the new, seventh edition extends its rigorous, theoretical approach to reflect
on recent events and issues with insights that challenge conventional thought
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about the gender binary and the stereotypes that result. Recent and emerging
topics that are investigated include the #MeToo and LGBTQ-rights movements,
political misogyny in the Trump era, norms of masculinity, marriage and family
formation, resurgent feminist activism and praxis, the gendered workplace, and
profound consequences of neoliberal globalization. Enriching its sociological
approach with interdisciplinary insight from feminist, biological,
psychological, historical, and anthropological perspectives, the new edition of
Gender provides a balanced and broad approach with readable, dynamic content
that furthers student understanding, both of the importance of gender and how
it shapes individual trajectories and social processes in the U.S. and across
the globe.
Start on Purpose Susan Schreter 2013-06-01 Why do America's new businesses fail
so quickly? They make too many cash draining beginner's mistakes. Based on
finance educator and Yahoo! columnist Susan Schreter's groundbreaking research
and upcoming documentary of the most common misunderstandings, oversights and
legal issues that decimate promising companies, Start on Purpose provides
confidence-building financial know-how and more than 300 easy-to-follow action
steps on everything from incorporation to product pricing to appealing to
investors. When entrepreneurs know more, they achieve more ... on purpose.
Original.
How to Be a Social Diva Peg Samuel 2009-03-03
The Human Resources Glossary William R. Tracey 2003-12-29 The fast paced world
of human resources (HR) management, development, and utilization requires HR
professionals to fill many roles and speak many "languages." The Human
Resources Glossary answers the demand for a single authoritative source that
compiles and explains the vocabulary of HR practitioners. This glossary defines
HR terms and explains th
Leaving Microsoft to Change the World John Wood Chris Rice 2011
Choosing a Form of Business Organization Robert N. Davies 1963
Anatomy of a Business Plan Linda Pinson 1993 The carefully written, wellthought-out business plan fell out of fashion in the dot-com craze, but in the
year following the technology stock market crash it has become apparent that
this basic building block of business is an entrepreneur's best friend. Awardwinning author and business planning expert Linda Pinson has updated the book
that has helped over 1 million businesses get up and running.Both new and
established businesses will benefit from "Anatomy of a Business Plan's mix of
time-tested planning strategies and an entirely new chapter on marketing
techniques. Copyright © Libri GmbH. All rights reserved.
Strategies for Successfully Buying Or Selling a Business Russell L. Brown
1997-01 This text covers every aspect of buying and selling a business. It
describes an easy five-step method to valuing any business, lays out the
buyer's and seller's responsibilities, advises on the best time to sell a
business, and gives the pros and cons of using business brokers. The text
describes the all-important 3-step negotiation process, and essential franchise
considerations.
Small Business Management Timothy S. Hatten 2018-11-29 Now with SAGE
Publishing, Timothy S. Hatten’s Seventh Edition of Small Business Management
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equips students with the tools they need to navigate the important financial,
legal, marketing, managerial, and operational decisions to help them create and
maintain a sustainable competitive advantage in small business. Strong emphasis
is placed on application with Experiential Learning Activities and application
of technology and social media throughout. New cases, real-world examples, and
illuminating features spotlight the diverse, innovative contributions of small
business owners to the economy. Whether students dream of launching a new
venture, purchasing a franchise, managing a lifestyle business, or joining the
family company, they will learn important best practices for competing in the
modern business world. This title is accompanied by a complete teaching and
learning package. Contact your SAGE representative to request a demo. Digital
Option / Courseware SAGE Vantage is an intuitive digital platform that delivers
this text’s content and course materials in a learning experience that offers
auto-graded assignments and interactive multimedia tools, all carefully
designed to ignite student engagement and drive critical thinking. Built with
you and your students in mind, it offers simple course set-up and enables
students to better prepare for class. Learn more. Assignable Video with
Assessment Assignable video (available with SAGE Vantage) is tied to learning
objectives and curated exclusively for this text to bring concepts to life.
Watch a sample video on advice for new business owners. LMS Cartridge Import
this title’s instructor resources into your school’s learning management system
(LMS) and save time. Don’t use an LMS? You can still access all of the same
online resources for this title via the password-protected Instructor Resource
Site. Learn more.
Flashpoints for Achievers Larry Broughton 2014-03 (full-color version)
FLASHPOINTS for Achievers daily journal offers bite-size, high-octane, thought
provoking messages to inspire transformation among those who desire to perform
at the top of their game. The full-color 365-day journal format offers a fresh
FLASHPOINTS each day to inspire moments of clarity and brilliance for leaders,
entrepreneurs, athletes, and anyone who wants to be and achieve more. Written
by award-winning entrepreneur and CEO Larry Broughton, FLASHPOINTS for
Achievers distills the lessons and messages that have inspired him (and
hundreds of other high achievers he has interviewed) towards excellence,
significance and success in every area of life.
Entrepreneurship Bruce R. Barringer 2018-01-16 Entrepreneurship: Successfully
Launching New Ventures explores the allure of entrepreneurship, teaching
students how to successfully launch and grow their own business. Using real
business profiles of inspiring young entrepreneurs, the text engages students
through relevant examples they can easily relate to. The 6th Edition examines
entrepreneurship through an easy, four-step process that clearly outlines both
the excitement and difficulty of launching a new company. Careful to identify
failures as well as successes, the text is a guide to starting a new business.
Loose Leaf for Business Foundations O. C. Ferrell 2017-01-30 Business
Foundations: A Changing World carefully blends the right mix of content and
applications to give students a firm grounding in business principles. Where
other products have you sprinting through the semester to cover everything,
Business Foundations: A Changing World allows breathing space to explore topics
and incorporate additional activities to complement your teaching. Build from
the ground up, Business Foundations: A Changing World is for faculty and
students who value a briefer, flexible, and integrated resource that is
exciting, happening, focused and applicable! What sets this learning program
apart from the competition? An unrivaled, focused mixture of exciting content
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and resources blended with application examples, activities, and fresh topics
that show students what is happening in the world of business today!
Freight Brokerage Business The Staff of Entrepreneur Media, Inc. 2017-07-15
Start a Freight Brokerage Business Today The experts at Entrepreneur provide a
two-part guide to success. First, learn how you can start a successful freight
brokerage business right from your home. Then, master the fundamentals of
business startup including defining your business structure, funding, staffing
and more. This kit includes: • Essential industry-specific startup essentials
including industry trends, best practices, important resources, possible
pitfalls, marketing musts, and more • Entrepreneur Editors’ Start Your Own
Business, a guide to starting any business and surviving the first three years
• Interviews and advice from successful entrepreneurs in the industry •
Worksheets, brainstorming sections, and checklists • Entrepreneur‘s Startup
Resource Kit (downloadable) More about Entrepreneur’s Startup Resource Kit
Every small business is unique. Therefore, it’s essential to have tools that
are customizable depending on your business’s needs. That’s why with
Entrepreneur is also offering you access to our Startup Resource Kit. Get
instant access to thousands of business letters, sales letters, sample
documents and more – all at your fingertips! You’ll find the following: The
Small Business Legal Toolkit When your business dreams go from idea to reality,
you’re suddenly faced with laws and regulations governing nearly every move you
make. Learn how to stay in compliance and protect your business from legal
action. In this essential toolkit, you’ll get answers to the “how do I get
started?” questions every business owner faces along with a thorough
understanding of the legal and tax requirements of your business. Sample
Business Letters 1000+ customizable business letters covering each type of
written business communication you’re likely to encounter as you communicate
with customers, suppliers, employees, and others. Plus a complete guide to
business communication that covers every question you may have about developing
your own business communication style. Sample Sales Letters The experts at
Entrepreneur have compiled more than 1000 of the most effective sales letters
covering introductions, prospecting, setting up appointments, cover letters,
proposal letters, the all-important follow-up letter and letters covering all
aspects of sales operations to help you make the sale, generate new customers
and huge profits.
Amalia's Mesoamerican Table Amalia Moreno-Damgaard 2021-08-12 South-Central
Mexican and Central American Gourmet Cuisine & Culture Mesoamerica offers
naturally vegan, vegetarian, gluten-free foods, and more. But fully enjoying
the dishes of this region isn't possible without understanding how the ancient
cultures behind them came to be.
Shaggy Six Mike Manger 2007 "[This book] is Mike Manger's ... memoir of his
experiences during the Vietnam War ... The account herein tells the story of
the 'most exciting and intense time' of the author's life, a time when his only
wish was to survive"--Page 4 of cover.
Colpetty People Ashok Ferry 2017-04-17 In this extraordinary debut, Ashok Ferry
chronicles, in a gently probing voice, the journeys of characters seeking
something beyond the barriers of nations and generations. His tales of socialclimbing Sri Lankans, of the pathos of immigration, of rich people with poor
taste, of ice-cream karma, of innocent love, eternity, and more take us to
Colombo’s nouveau riche, hoity-toity returnees, ladies with buttery skin and
square fingernails, old-fashioned aristocrats, and the poor mortals trapped
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between them. Ferry’s stories comprise characters that are ‘serious and fine
and upstanding, and infinitely dull’, but also others like young John-John, who
loses his childhood somewhere ‘high up in the air between Asmara and Rome’; the
maid, Agnes of God, whose mango-sucking teeth ‘fly out at you like bats out of
the mouth of a cave’; Ashoka, the immigrant who embodies his Sri Lankan
identity only on the bus ride between home and work; and Professor Jayaweera
who finds sterile freedoms caged in the ‘unbending, straight lines of Western
Justice’. Absurd, sad, scathing and generous, but mostly wickedly funny,
Colpetty People presents modern Sri Lankans as they navigate worlds between
Ceylon and the West.
Hair Salon and Day Spa 2018-02-21
Trespass Carlo McCormick 2015 Follow the story of street art, from local
origins to global phenomenon of urban reclamation. This comprehensive survey
features an exclusive preface by Banksy. Made in collaboration with featured
artists, the book examines the rise and global reach of graffiti and urban art,
tracing the key figures, events and movements of self-expression in...
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